
CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: October 18, 2005 

To: Honorable Chairman and Members of the Planning 
Commission 

From: Sol Blumenfeld, Director 
 Scott Lunceford, Associate Planner  

Community Development Department 
 
Subject: Proposed Wireless Telecommunications Facility at 

1301 Hermosa Avenue 

Recommendation 
To receive and file. 
 
Background / Analysis 
This project is no longer active because the applicant has been unavailable for City staff’s 
requests for additional required information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


